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 EMBASSY OF NEPAL 
PARIS 

10 March 2022 

NOTICE ABOUT ARRIVAL IN AND DEPARTURE FROM NEPAL 

Considering the declining trend of the circulation of coronavirus (Covid-19) in Nepal 
in recent days, the Government of Nepal has issued a revised travel advisory for the 
incoming and outbound passengers, which came into force immediately. The 
following are the new provisions:  

For Passengers arriving in Nepal: 

Passengers entering Nepal by air or land are required to submit certificate/s 
confirming full vaccination against Covid-19.  Any passenger failing to submit such 
a vaccine certificate will have to submit a Covid-19 test (RT-PCR, True NAAT Gene 
Expert) report conforming negative result, which should be obtained not before 72 
hours from the check-in time if travelling by air or not before 72 hours from the time 
of arriving at the border entry point; 

For Passengers travelling to other countries from Nepal: 

The concerned airlines are required to inform their passengers about the Covid-19 
related health protocol in the country the passengers are travelling to. The 
passengers are also advised to check the airlines they are travelling with about the 
health protocol and carry the required documents accordingly.  

Previous Travel Advisory revoked: 

Travel advisories/notices issued before have been revoked.   

 


